

RANDOM HOUSE, INC.

201 EAST 50TH STREET, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10022 TELEPHONE 212 572-2171 FAX 212 572-4949

ROBERT D. LOOMIS VICE PRESIDENT & EXECUTIVE EDITOR

October 27th, 1993

Mr. Alan Houston 200 Beall, #129 Nacogdoches, Texas 75961

Dear Mr. Houston:

I have no doubt that you really believe what you are saying, but I must tell you that your letter is one of the best indications I've seen yet as to why the American public has been misled by ridiculous conspiracy theories.

You have proved nothing insofar as I can see, except for the fact that you simply can't see the truth of the situation. My feeling is that it is you and others like you who have perverted the historical record and, in an inexcusable way, pardoned the murderer.

Yours,

rd1/bh